
 

  

Dear Parents/carers,   
                              Welcome back to this very busy half term! Our  
topic is ‘Let’s Celebrate’ and we will be finding out  
about many world events including, Diwali, Bonfire Night,  
Remembrance Day and, of course, Chris tmas.   
  

As the weather is getting cooler please make sure your child  
has a s uitable coat and a hat .   We access our outdoor area in all  
weathers!   
  

Many thanks to those of y o u who have already sent in    Early  
Years fund.   This fund is a voluntary £2 donation which we use  
to buy playdough ingredients and  topic related  
enhancements. We are very  grateful   for any donations.    
  
  

Many thanks.   
  

The Early Years Team   


